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The Rotary Club of Reno Meets at The National Automobile Museum

Zoom Meeting Information:
New Link!

CLICK HERE TO JOIN MEETING

THE RENOTARIAN
You can join us with Zoom:

Upcoming Events
Children in Transition
Stuff the Bus Event

Walmart (5260 W 7th St., Reno) 
Jul 30, 2022

8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Children in Transition
Hotel Flyer Delivery Day

5450 Riggins Court
August 4, 2022

7:30 AM - 12:00 PM

Children in Transition
Stuff the Bus Event #2

Walmart (250 Vista Knoll Pkwy, Reno) 
August 5, 2022

8:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Lemelson School BBQ
August 27, 2022

11:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Upcoming Speakers
Rotary Leadership

July 25, 2022
Avenues of Service Meeting

Mike Alger
August 1, 2022

Weather in Nevada

Monday’s Program
Daren Griffin

Reno Tahoe Airport Authority

Grilled chicken with brie cream, 
lingonberry, apricot, and pistachio

Rice pilaf

Roasted carrots

Green salad with tomatoes, cucumber, 
red onion, & white balsamic

House rolls & Dessert

Daren Griffin, is the Pres-
ident/CEO for the Re-
no-Tahoe Airport Authori-
ty. He is responsible for 
leading and directing the 
Reno-Tahoe International 
Airport (RNO), and the 
Reno-Stead Airport (RTS), 
with an operating budget 
of $46 million. Formerly 
the Director of the PDX-

Next Program at the Port of Portland, Mr. 
Griffin became the CEO of the Reno-Tahoe 
Airport Authority on August 3, 2020, follow-
ing a nationwide search. Griffin has also 
served as Interim Director of Business Proper-
ties, the Director of Operations and the Gen-

https://zoom.us/j/94706725103?pwd=c1cxS2FyMExHc0xxRVJKUlg3MUdndz09
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The Rotary Club of Reno
Officers and Directors
Gayle Sherman.....................President
David Spillers......................President Elect
Carl Fuetsch......... Executive Secretary
Vic Bucher.............................Treasurer
Stacy Asteriadis ......................... Director
Jim Endres.................................. Director
Leslie Farias................................ Director
Debe Fennell.............................. Director
Kim Mazeres.............................. Director
Gayle Sherman.......................... Director

Committee Chairs
Catering...................................Tina Kahn
Club Administration........... Carl Fuetsch
Community Service........Marlene Olsen
	 Karen Bickel, Co-Chair
Finance...................................Vic Bucher
Fundraising....................... Julie Griffiths
International Projects..... Phil Mahoney
Marketing/PR...................... Oliver Grosz
Membership...................... David Spillers
Programs........................... Debe Fennell
Public Image..................... Debe Fennell
Social.....................................Leslie Farias
Sunshine..............Stefanie Scoppettone
Venue......... Tina Kahn, Mark Growdon
Vocational..............................Mike Reed
	 JoAnne Leonard, Co-Chair
Youth Services..... Kim Mazeres, Jon Olsen

Reno Rotary Foundation
Corry Castaneda...................... President
Gayle Sherman...Ex-officio Club V. President
Tom Taelour........ Ex-officio RRF P. President
Mike Reed....................................Trustee
Art Rangel....................................Trustee
Mike Blakely................................Trustee
Anne-Louise Bennett..................Trustee
Bill Creekbaum............................Trustee
Carl Fuetsch.............................. Secretary
Vic Bucher................................ Treasurer
John Spears......................... Investments

Newsletter/Website
David Spillers.......... Newsletter Editor
Julie Griffiths.................... Web-master
Alex Phillips...................... Web-master
Oliver Grosz.....Reno Rotary Roundup

Honor Roll
Carl Fuetsch.................................................$100
Tom Hall......................................................$100
Maria Sheehan.............................................$200
Craig Wesner...............................................$500

Last Meeting Volunteers 
Thought of the Day:.................Phil Mahoney
Pledge: ..................................Kevin Melcher
Scanner........................Anne-Louise Bennett
Online Zoom Greeter:...............Debe Fennell
Zoom Operator:.....................Rich Schreinert
Sergeant At Arms........................ Steve Kent
Photographer.............................Karen Grosz
Raffle....................................... David Spillers

POTENTIAL NEW MEMBER
The following individual has been approved for 
membership by the Board of Directors of the 
Rotary Club of Reno.  If you have any comments 
on their proposed membership in the Rotary 
Club of Reno, please submit them in writing to 
Carl Fuetsch, Club Secretary, cfuetsch@charter.
net

Colburn Shindell
Classification: Community College Education

Sponsor: Jerry Hall

Jerry Hall inducts our newest member, Phil 
MacDougall. Welcome to our club, Phil!

mailto:cfuetsch%40charter.net?subject=
mailto:cfuetsch%40charter.net?subject=
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Nominations for Trustees of the 
Reno Rotary Foundation - Elections 
for Candidates will be July 25th
The  Reno Rotary Foundation (RRF) is now 

accepting nominations for those Rotarians 
who have an interest in serving as Trustees 
during the Rotary Years 2022-2026. 
Serving as Trustee does require time and 
commitment monthly. We are available to 
speak on expectations of the position. 
Qualifications include being in good 
standing in the club for a minimum of 3 
years with some financial/fiduciary training 
and/or background preferred. If interested 
in being considered, please contact Corry 
Castaneda, Mike Blakely, or Carl Fuetsch. 
After our committee has received all 
candidates, we will submit our slate of 
candidates to the Rotary Club of Reno 
membership for a vote. Deadline for 
submitting your name is July 15, 2022. 

LEMELSON STEM ACADEMY
SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE

Associated General Contractors 
Education Committee

in partnership with
The Rotary Club of Reno

June 11 - August 1, 2022
SUPPLY WISH LIST

3x5 Index Cards

Black Sharpies

Colored Markers

Colored Pencils

Composition Books

Crayons

Expo Markers (Black)

Glue Sticks

Green Pens

One Subject Notebooks

Pencil Pouches or Boxes

Pencils

Post-its

Two Pocket Folders (Plastic)

Wooden rulers

Bring items to club meeting 
and put in plastic tote for collection.

President Gayle did an excellent job at her 
first official meeting as President! Thank you 
Gayle!!

eral Aviation Manager for the Port of Port-
land, the State Airports Manager for the 
State of Oregon and the Director of Yuma 
International Airport in Arizona.

Mr. Griffin holds a bachelor’s degree from 
Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University in Ari-
zona, served in the U.S. Army and is an Ac-
credited Airport Executive (AAE). He resides in 
Reno with his wife and three children.

Daren Griffin
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P.O. Box 1750

Reno, NV 89505  
info@renorotary.org

David Spillers, Editor, 
DigiPrint Corporation

(775) 786-4464
david@digiprintcorporation.com

Rotary Club 
of Reno

Of the things we think, say or do

1.	 Is it the TRUTH? 

2.	 Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3.	 Will it build GOODWILL  
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4.	 Will it be BENEFICIAL  
to all concerned?

way test
theNotes
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Club of Reno

Rotary started with the vision of 
one man — Paul Harris. The Chi-
cago attorney formed the Rotary 
Club of Chicago on 23 February 
1905, so professionals with di-
verse backgrounds could ex-
change ideas, form meaningful, 
lifelong friendships, and give back 
to their communities.

mailto:info%40renorotaryclub.org?subject=
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